
  Memo 

 

To: All staff and physicians  

From: Jean Daigle, VP Community 

Erin Arsenault, Acting Chief Human Resource Officer  

CC: Marilyn Babineau, Manager Workforce Wellness 

 Nancy Bastarche, Regional Director of Public Health, Vitalité Health Network 

 Ginette Pellerin, VP Operations, New Brunswick Extra-Mural Program 

 

Date: June 7, 2021 

Re: Now booking second dose appointments for COVID-19 vaccine  

As of this morning, all Horizon staff and physicians who received their first dose of the 

COVID-19 vaccine by March 31 are now eligible to book a second dose appointment.  

 

If you received a first dose on or before March 31 and you have yet to receive your second 

dose invitation, or if you have any issues with booking or need to reschedule your 

appointment, please contact: 

 

• MonctonVaccinationClinic@HorizonNB.ca (for Moncton area appointments) 

• FrederictonVaccinationClinic@HorizonNB.ca (for Fredericton and Upper River 

Valley are appointments) 

• SaintJohnVaccinationClinic@HorizonNB.ca (for Saint John area appointments)  

• MiramichiVaccinationClinic@HorizonNB.ca (for Miramichi area appointments) 

 

If you have further questions, we encourage you to visit our employee Vaccination FAQs page 

on Skyline, as this page continues to be updated.   

 

If you have already received your second dose of a COVID-19 vaccine, please disregard 

this memo.  

 

Thank you for playing an important role in the fight against COVID-19! 
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